
         
Friday 29th April 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 
You would have received an email this week regarding booking all of your 

child’s clubs online.  

 

You can now book and pay for your child to attend breakfast club via the 

School Spider App (Pupil Premium discount will be automatically applied).  

 

Bookings for 326 Club from Monday 16th May are also open but any bookings 

up to Friday 13th May should be made via the School Office.  

 

From Monday 16th May ALL bookings will need to be booked and paid for via 

School Spider as we work toward becoming a cashless school.  
 

THANK-YOU 
We would like to say a huge Thank-You to the School 

Council for suggesting the idea of a new traversing wall for 

the playground and to Mr. Morris for creating and building it. 

The children (and a few members of staff) have absolutely 

loved playing on it. 

 

PE DAYS  
From April 2022 your child’s PE Day may have changed.  

Please see below for the updated days. 

   
MONDAY BUTTERFLIES 

  OWLS 

  SQUIRRELS 

TUESDAY NURSERY 30 HOURS +  

  CATERPILLARS 

WEDNESDAY RABBITS ( MRS GOY) 

THURSDAY BUMBLEBEE  

  RABBITS (MISS HAWKINS) 

FRIDAY LADYBIRDS 

  HEDGEHOGS 

  BADGERS 

 

PRIZE DRAW 

We have launched our online prize draw via School Spider.  

For your chance to win a FREE place for your child in an after school club next 

half term AND a hamper of goodies all you have to do is log onto your school 

spider account and add the prize draw to your basket and complete the 

checkout process. It is FREE to enter and your name will be added to a list and 

a winner will be announced week commencing 23rd May 



 

Diary Dates 

 

Attendance 
W/C 4th April 2022  

 Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Badgers 88.2% 

 Rec. Hedgehogs 89.6% 

KS1 Squirrels 94.1% 

KS1 Rabbits 87.4% 

KS1 Owls 96.9% 

Total attendance                      91.4% 

                    

 

 

Starting Thursday 

28th April 

  

 

3-4pm 

KS1 Make Build Create 

5 week After School Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 
 

 

Starting Monday 

9th May 

  

 

3-4pm 

 

Reception Football 

3 week After School Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 

 

Tuesday 3rd May 9:00 – 9:30am 

Reception Parents Maths Workshop 

(Places to be pre-booked) 

 

Tuesday 3rd May 2:20 – 2:50pm 

Reception Parents Maths Workshop 

(Places to be pre-booked) 

 

Wednesday 18th 

May 
AM School Class photos 

Friday 27th May 12:00pm 

School Jubilee Picnic 

Parents & Families welcome 

More information to follow 

HALF TERM  

 MONDAY 30TH MAY – MONDAY 6TH JUNE 

Tuesday 7th June 8:50am BACK TO SCHOOL 

Well done Owls with an attendance of 

96.9% for the week beginning 4th April. 

 

The whole school attendance for the week 

of 4th April was 91.4%.  

 

Good attendance at school is important for 

your child’s development & progress. 

Please ensure you child attends school 

every day and not take holidays in term 

time.  

 

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O 

everyday. Here. Every day. Ready to learn. 

On time. 

 

 
 


